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Surely, there are no bombshells here.

For any who may be opposed to the projects themselves or to the
loan proposals at this time, there will be plenty of time for expressions
of opposition between now and the General Election when the people of
Baltimore will make their decision. '

We all know that the heart of Baltimore, like the business areas
of other old cities, needs a dramatic operation.

This is it. It deserves the support and encouragement of all of us.
The presently proposed proximity of the Civic Center to the area of the
Charles Center Renewal enhances the desirability of the total project.

I am advised that the previous suggestion that Baltimore County
might need some emergency legislation has been withdrawn.

The task before you is clear.
I trust you will lose no time in applying yourselves to its performance.

THEODORE R. MCKELDIN,
Gowvernor.

Which was read.

MESSAGE FROM THE EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT

The Secretary of State appeared and delivered a message from the
Executiye.

EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT

ANNAPOLIS, MD., June 13, 1958.

The Honorable President of the Senate
State House
Annapolis, Maryland

Dear Mr. President:

In accordance with the provisions contained in Article 2, Section 17,
I am submitting herewith for reconsideration by your Honorable Body,
the Bills listed below, which were passed at the 1958 session of the Legis-
lature and subsequently vetoed by me.

Senate Bill 13

Attached to the Bill is the Veto Message setting forth reason for the
action taken.

Respectfully submitted,
THEODORE R. MCKELDIN,
Governor.
Which was read. '



